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Dear Pastors, Friends, and Supporting Churches, 

 What an incredible month it has been! Currently in the Faith Baptist Church Philippine Ministry, there 

are three building projects going simultaneously across the Philippines. The construction of Sunday school 

classrooms and living quarters for Pastor Benjo Alarcon at Padara, the construction of the first permanent 

church building for Pastor Tom Guevarra in Bataan, and the Gospel feeding center for Pastor Balanquit on the 

Polilio Island. Thank you very much to everyone that gives and prays for the pastors and their family’s serving 

the Lord with this church planting ministry. We are praying for more opportunities to come to church’s and 

pastors fellowship’s to present the ministry. Please pray with us for the LORD to open the windows of Heaven 

in the weeks and months ahead.  

 Looking unto Jesus, 

Joshua Rhoades, Field Director, Ephesians 3:20-21 

 

 Dr. J. Barry Goodman    Pastor Sammy Medina  Bro. Joshua Rhoades 
              Pastor                      National Director                          Field Director 
 



 
These are pictures of the construction of the Sunday school classrooms and living quarters for Pastor Benjo  
 
Alarcon in Padara, Philippines.  
 
 
 
 
 





 

 
 
 
 



The following are pictures of the progress of Pastor Tom Guevarra’s church building in Bataan, Philippines.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
The following pictures of of the Gospel feeding center in the village of Kinlageti, Christian Baptist Church on 
Polilio Island with Pastor Balanquit. 
 
 



 


